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What You Need to Know About Gas System Upgrades Coming to Your Area

Dear Valued Customer:

As customers like you rely upon electric and gas to power their daily lives, PSE&G is considered an essential service.
We continue this critical work to keep the power system safe and reliable, and we're taking prudent measures and
maintaining safety as our number one priority.

On or about the week of December 4, PSE&G will be installing new gas pipe on your street in an effort to provide the
continued safety and reliability of your gas service.

Flease read on for more information about this project:

* To upgrade the gas lines, we dig trenches, primarily in road surfaces, and lay new pipes block-by-block to minimize
disruptions. At the end of each workday, the trenches are filled in and protective plates are secured.

*  When work is finished, we repair roads with temporary pavement until the project is complete and the ground settles.
This generally takes 45 to 90 days. Final restoration may take longer depending on the weather conditions, size of
the project, time of year or at the request of the town. PSE&G will then have their contractors restore roads with
permanent paving in accordance with town/county ordinances and paving requirements.

« During construction, only local traffic, trash/recycling pickups, and school bus pickup and drop off will be permitted
in the work zone.

As with any construction project, you may experience an increase in traffic, loud noise, and presence of heavy equipment
and machinery. For more information on this project, as well as a video about the upgrade work, please visit
pseg.com/gaswork. If you have any questions, please call 1 - 833 - 661- 6300.

If anyone in the household has a serious medical condition that may be aggravated by an interruption in gas service,
please contact us immediately at 1-800-436-7734 (PSEG).

Sincerely,

PSE&G Gas Construction Team



